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SUBJECT: SUPERINTENDENT’S PRESENTATIONS/REPORTS 
 
 VSBA Annual Conference Report – Mrs. Hirsh and Board Members 
 
 
BACKGROUND: The annual VSBA conference was held November 20-22 in 
 Williamsburg.  Three board members (Mrs. Grimm, Mrs. Lowry, 
 and Dr. Miller), the superintendent/clerk (Mrs. Hirsh), and the  
 deputy clerk (Mrs. Fry) attended..  
 
 Attendees will share convention highlights. 
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